
President:  Bob Ward, McKamish
Vice President:  Brian Joyce, W.G. Tomko
Secretary: Brooke Waterkotte, Easley & Rivers
Past President:  Aaron Dembowski, Keystone Metals

Directors:
Zach Gumpher, Gumpher 
Bob Quarture, Mohawk
Chris Singleton, L&W Supply
Frank Zottola, Independence Excavating
Trey Carbeau, Universal Scaffold
Aaron Tamasy, Arete Construction
Teresa Cockeram, Dagostino Electric (Chapter Acct.)

Auxiliary:
Russ York, FNB Corp
Josh Restauri, Seubert
Steve Gardiner, Eber Insurance
Angie Harrod (Chapter Atty), Babst Calland

Honorary:
Jeff Burd, Tall Timber
Don Mazzotta, Mazzotta Law
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January
DinnerMeeting

On Thursday, January 16th the
snow didn’t stop almost 70
members from a great night of
networking at the LeMont on
Mt. Washington.  

Thank you to our guest
speakers Jen Landau, Jeremy
Bowlby and Chris Priest from
Landau who offered a  relaxed
and open forum for our
members to learn about  the
different aspects of their
company and work.



Opportunity with Scholarship Partner
Rosedale Technical College is looking for women who are passionate about their work in
the skilled trades and are willing to share their experiences, challenges, and successes
with prospective students by serving as panelists for their upcoming Women In The
Trade Days events April 9th and/or April 30th . 

Panelists should be open to inspiring and empowering the next generation by offering
advice and insights about what it’s like to work in the trades. As a panelist, whether
you’re just starting out or you’ve been in the industry for years, your unique perspective
can make a big impact. 

Rosedale is especially interested in panelists who can speak authentically about their
journey and who believe in promoting diversity and inclusion in the trades.

If you, or someone you work with is interested, please call our office for more
information.

Scholarship
The American Subcontractors Association of Western PA is committed to filling the void of

workers entering the construction industry. 
Our Scholarship Program helps us to meet this goal by inviting future workers who are

currently enrolled in high school, trade and Vo-tech schools, community college,
apprenticeships, or

entering the workforce after a career in the military.

Scholarship Funds can be used in the following ways:
Tuition Sent to Learning Institution

(if it does not interfere w/ financial aid)
Books, Tools, Supplies

Students will be reimbursed for supplies by submitting their receipts.

Application and more information can be found on our website. Applications must be
submitted by March 31, 2025, for consideration.

If you have any questions about the application or review process, please call our office
at (724) 538-8227.



TOP GOLF EVENT
FRIDAY, MARCH 21

1-4 PM
BRIDGEVILLE


